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Ana Nicholls

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 13 February 2019 9:28 AM
To: Ana Nicholls
Subject: Re: IRO-8051 Information request

Hi Ana, 
 
Sure thing, can I ask what the council have interpreted my requests as? 
 
Cheers, 
 

 
 
On Wed, 13 Feb 2019 at 08:19, Ana Nicholls <Ana.Nicholls@wcc.govt.nz> wrote: 

Hi  

  

Thank you for your further requests received on 11 February 2018. 

  

Our team will manage your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
which requires us to respond as soon as possible, but no later than 11 March 2019.  

  

The reference number for your request is IRO-8051. 

  

Please contact us if you have any further questions. 

  

Kind regards 

Ana 

  

Ana Nicholls 
Assurance Advisor | Wellington City Council 
P +6444994444 | M +6421940418 | F  
E xxx.xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx | W Wellington.govt.nz | | 
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The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents. 
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated. 

  

  




